
 

 

 

26 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Continuation of Music Tuition  
 
In September, we are once again able to offer places in a range of groups for peripatetic music tuition. If 
you would like your child to continue with their music tuition for another year, please confirm on the below 
link. This will then enable me to see what spaces are available for new pupils. 
 
As with the current school year, there will be a charge of £120 for the full school year for your child to 
continue with their instrumental lessons. This may be paid in 6 instalments of £20 per half-term.  There is 
no charge for pupils who have been in receipt of free school meals at any point during their time in school, 
as we receive funding towards the cost of their provision.   
 
Places for music tuition are a full year’s commitment and we ask for your co-operation in supporting your 
child with this element of their education, by providing them with somewhere to practise regularly at 
home, and ensuring they have their instrument on the necessary days. There will be the opportunity at 
different times in the year to listen to your child perform to see how they are getting on and they will be 
provided with an end of year report from their instrumental teacher. 
 

Please click here to confirm if your child will or will not be continuing with their instrumental lessons no 
later than Friday 1st July. If we have not received a reply by this date, we will assume your child no longer 
wishes to continue. Please note, in this instance, all clarinets & violins will be required to be returned to 
school by Friday 1st July at the latest.   
 
If you have any queries regarding your child’s instrumental lessons, please do not hesitate to contact 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Sutton 
Music Lead 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4OxLUgkB9Emy9oXZYrtNcAGRURLRjPBKlB38CDoBC_FUM05WN1owUjNMOUNNQUlLSEpQS0FOMEJJMSQlQCN0PWcu

